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Admission to MBA/MCA Degree programme for the year 2017-2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counseling Code No: 710 
   

Admission to M.B.A. (Regular / Self Supportive) and M.C.A. courses offered by the University 

Department of Management Studies and  Computers Science respectively during the ensuing 

academic year 2017-2018  will be on the basis of marks scored by the candidates in the  Tamil 

Nadu Common Entrance Test (TANCET) 2017 conducted by the Anna University on 

25.03.2017, through Government Single Window Counseling. 

Department of Management Studies 

MBA – Full Time – Regular – 45 seats 
(Annual Fee I yr – Rs.25365, II yr – Rs.22925) 
MBA – Full Time – Self-Supportive – 50 seats 
(Annual Fee I yr – Rs. 48765, II yr – Rs.46325) 

Department of Computer Science 
MCA – Full Time – Regular - 30 seats 
(Annual Fee I yr – Rs. 22565, II yr – Rs.19325, III yr – Rs.19325) 

 
Note : Fee Concession for reserved category students as per rules. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                Dr. S. Karunanidhi 

                                                                                                               Registrar i/c 

 
 



                              

 

           UNIVERSITY OF MADRAS 
   DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT STUDIES 

Dr. R. THENMOZHI, M.B.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.                     Tel (Off):25399680 
Professor  & Head                                    E-mail : thendeivam@yahoo.co.in 
          

 

No.DOMS/Advt.2017-18/2017/                                              Date: 05.07.2017 

To 
The Registrar  
University of Madras 
Chepauk, Chennai – 600 005 
 

Sir, 

Sub: Release of an Advertisement for MBA admissions in the University  

        website for the year 2017-2018 

*****        

 

 Every year an advertisement is released announcing admissions for     

MBA programmes (Regular & Self – Supportive) for the Department of 

Management Studies, University of Madras.  I request that such an 

advertisement may be released for the forthcoming academic year 2017-2018 in 

our University Web site.  A copy of the advertisement is enclosed.  The same 

may be uploaded in our university website at the earliest. 

  Thanking you, 

                                                                                                 Yours sincerely, 

 

(R.THENMOZHI) 

Encl: as above 

Copy to :  The Network Cell, University of Madras 

 

 

  


